From: Amy Dunlap

To: Apodaca, Sheila, DOH

Subject: [EXT] NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING The New Mexico Department of Health will hold a public hearing on the
adoption of a new rule, 7.1.30 NMAC

Date: Thursday, July 16, 2020 9:06:32 AM

Hello Sheila,

My comments on this proposed rule change request is that this hearing should be postponed until
the Legislature has time to weigh in, via developing their own proposed changes and then holding
committee hearings, and adoption by the full House and Senate. To seek to make this emergency
rule permanent, is quite severe, especially since there has been no public debate and almost no
dissemination to the public and media about this proposed change.

Our Governor and her current administration have seized too much power during this public health
situation and it is time to dial back that power, not add to it.

Thank you,

Amy Dunlap
Tijeras, NM
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